
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th November 2023 

Year 5 Concert 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas is nearly upon us and in Year 5, we have begun 
working on our concert to perform to you. 
 
The show will take place on Thursday 14th December at 2:00pm. 
 
The children will sing a variety of traditional and modern songs 
including some Christmas ones.   
 
Children will need to wear school uniform with their red jumper or 
cardigan.  They may wish to decorate themselves with a small 
amount of silver or red tinsel.  
 
There will be a maximum of two seats available per family.  Please indicate on the 
slip below how many people will be attending. Young siblings may attend but please 
be aware that they will need to be taken out of the hall if they cause a disturbance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Phillips and Miss Davies 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 5 Concert 
 

Child’s name: _______________________ Class: ________________________ 
 
I/We will be attending the concert.  1   2 seats will be required. (Please circle.) 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________ 


